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NEWS 
 

We had a great week! 
 

We will be learning 6 new words per 
week starting next week.  Please 
make sure that you are practicing 

them at home J 
 

This Week We Read: 
 

Snowmen at Night 
 
Storm is Coming 
 
Hello, Ant! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

7.4-Using the Plus Sign 
7.5-Finding Sums 

7.6-Addition Sentences 
7.7-Draw a Picture 

Review Topic 7 
Topic 7 Test 

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

Language Arts 
 

We had a review week.   
 

All of the children were tested 
using our DIBELS Next.  I will be 
in contact next week if any child 

needs a little more support in 
segmenting sounds. 

 
We are working with action verbs 

in the past tense. 
 

We are working on using the 
appropriate middle vowel sound. 

	

We made large snowmen that 
were sent home. 

Math 


